

CHAIR
San Diego County Board of Supervisors

April 26, 2022

Tonya Torosian Promises2Kids 9400-A Ruffin Court San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Tonya Torosian,

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, I want to thank you and Promises2Kids for the generous monetary donation in the amount of \$810 and the donation of new toys, sports equipment, and school and art supplies valued at \$19,428 to benefit the children served by Child Welfare Services.

CWS is committed to excellence in the delivery of culturally responsive, family-centered, and child-focused protective services for children and youth under 21 years of age experiencing abuse, neglect, and/or abandonment. The needs of children within CWS continue to be a high priority for the Board of Supervisors. Community involvement plays a vital role in CWS' effort to provide a safe environment for children who need protection and care annually. This aligns with the County's vision of a just, sustainable, and resilient future for all, as well as our ongoing commitment to the regional *Live Well San Diego* vision of healthy, safe, and thriving communities.

CWS confirms that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for the contribution. The concern and support you have shown for these children are greatly appreciated by the Board of Supervisors, CWS staff, and most importantly, the children. Please accept our heartfelt gratitude.

Sincerely

NATHAN FLETCHER

Chair



CHAIR
San Diego County Board of Supervisors

April 26, 2022

Robert Duggan 3740 Fourth Avenue San Diego, CA 92103

Dear Mr. Duggan,

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, I want to thank you for the generous donation of San Diego Padres Tickets, gift cards, and shoes valued at \$6,186 to benefit the children at the A.B. and Jessie Polinsky Children's Center.

As you know, PCC is the County of San Diego's Temporary Shelter Care Facility for children and youth under 18 years of age who can no longer safely remain with their family of origin due to abuse, neglect, and/or abandonment. The needs of children at PCC continue to be a high priority for the Board of Supervisors. Community involvement plays a vital role in PCC's effort to provide a safe haven for more than 1,000 children who need protection and care annually. This aligns with the County's vision of a just, sustainable, and resilient future for all, as well as our ongoing commitment to the regional *Live Well San Diego* vision of healthy, safe, and thriving communities.

PCC confirms that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for the contribution. The concern and support you have shown for these children are greatly appreciated by the Board of Supervisors, PCC staff, and most importantly, the children. Please accept our heartfelt gratitude.

ai w wi

NATHAN FLETCHER

Chair

Sincere

Ary In!



CHAIR
San Diego County Board of Supervisors

April 26, 2022

Tonya Torosian Promises2Kids 9400-A Ruffin Court San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Ms. Torosian,

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, I want to thank you and Promises2Kids for the generous donation of seasonal activity kits, warm slippers, and toys valued at \$6,621 to benefit the children at the A.B. and Jessie Polinsky Children's Center.

As you know, PCC is the County of San Diego's Temporary Shelter Care Facility for children and youth under 18 years of age who can no longer safely remain with their family of origin due to abuse, neglect, and/or abandonment. The needs of children at PCC continue to be a high priority for the Board of Supervisors. Community involvement plays a vital role in PCC's effort to provide a safe haven for more than, 1,000 children who need protection and care annually. This aligns with the County's vision of a just, sustainable, and resilient future for all, as well as our ongoing commitment to the regional *Live Well San Diego* vision of healthy, safe, and thriving communities.

PCC confirms that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for the contribution. The concern and support you have shown for these children are greatly appreciated by the Board of Supervisors, PCC staff, and most importantly, the children. Please accept our heartfelt gratitude.

Sincarely

NATHAN FLETCHER

Chair



CHAIR

San Diego County Board of Supervisors

April 26, 2022

Paul and Barbara Peterson 7777 Fay Avenue Suite 300 La Jolla, CA 92037

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Peterson.

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors, I want to thank you for the generous monetary donation in the amount of \$5,000 to benefit the children at the A.B. and Jessie Polinsky Children's Center.

As you know, PCC is the County of San Diego's Temporary Shelter Care Facility for children and youth under 18 years of age who can no longer safely remain with their family of origin due to abuse, neglect, and/or abandonment. The needs of children at PCC continue to be a high priority for the Board of Supervisors. Community involvement plays a vital role in PCC's effort to provide a safe haven for more than 1,000 children who need protection and care annually. This aligns with the County's vision of a just, sustainable, and resilient future for all, as well as our ongoing commitment to the regional *Live Well San Diego* vision of healthy, safe, and thriving communities.

PCC confirms that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for the contribution. The concern and support you have shown for these children are greatly appreciated by the Board of Supervisors, PCC staff, and most importantly, the children. Please accept our heartfelt gratitude.

Sincerely.

NATHAN FLETCHER

Chair

And Ir.